
Be sure to join our 

Sunday School and 56ers 

Facebook groups! 

With many people choosing to stay home during 

this pandemic, I want to remind you of our 

online resources.  

Family oriented Sunday School lessons will be 

posted every Friday on our Faith Lutheran 

Church Sunday School Facebook group page.  

You will also find occasional videos of children’s 

worship songs and a video based on the 

upcoming Gospel text.  

This is a great way to get involved with your 

child’s faith!  

Online Sunday School 

Resources 

Every third Sunday of the month, parents along 

with their children birth through three years old 

can meet in the upstairs kitchenette area during 

Digging Deeper for a lesson geared towards 

them. Learn about teaching the faith to your little 

ones! 
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Sunday, October 4 

From 2:00 p.m.— 4:30 p.m. 

Located at the Martins’ Barn 

Join the church family for apple cider, cookies, pumpkin 

carving and a pumpkin painting craft for children!  

Bring your pumpkins and carving tools, if you have 

them, and come out for the fun and fellowship!  

Parking will be in an old cow field at 22696 York Road, 

Hutchinson, MN.  

See you there! 

Faith Family Fun 

Wednesday, November 4 

9:00 a.m.—10:15 a.m.  

Students will be packing Operation Christmas Child 

boxes during the two hour late start. If you want to 

donate items like school supplies, toys, clothing, 

toothbrushes, hairbrushes, and more please drop them 

off at church. Also ask for a more detailed list.  

Operation Christmas Child 

Contact our Director of Children and Family Ministry, Laura Weikle,  

with any questions. 


